
March 9 
 
 
1) The Way of the Cross services began this past Friday, March 7th, and will 
continue every Friday during Lent.  The service will be held here at Rosary Church at 
6:30 p.m. in English and at 7:30 p.m. in Chinese.    Please note that there will be no 
6:30 p.m. Mass on the Fridays during Lent. 
 
 
2)  The schedule for Lent, Holy Week and Easter Triduum services is available on 
the literature racks by the main church doors.  The schedule is also available in A4 
sized paper.  Please take your copy on your way out after Mass. 
 
 
3) The Caritas Lenten sacrifice envelopes are available on the literature racks and on 
tables near the confessionals; please take one on your way out after Mass.   These 
envelopes should be returned by Good Friday.  The proceeds will be used by Caritas 
to help the needy, the aged, the infirm and the homeless.  Let us be generous in our 
support of their work. 
 
 
4) The latest newsletter for the English community is now available on the literature 
racks; please don’t forget to take your copy. 
 
 
5) St V de Paul 


